DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

NAVAL MEDICAL COMMAND
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

BETHESDA MARYLAND 208145009 IN REPLY REFERTO

6471.1
37
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To: Material Licensing Branch, Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, DC 20555
Via: Commander, Naval Medical Command (MEDCOM 212),
Washington, DC 20372

Subj: AMENDMENT TO NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION (NRC) SPECIAL
NUCLEAR MATERIAL LICENSE SNM-155

Ref: (a) CO, NMCNCR letter NMCNCR:059:CGB:rab 6470/6471.2
Ser 00.000 dated 6 October 1982

Encl: (1) Diagram of new location of PuBe source in Building 4/6

1. In August, the Radiation Safety Department moved into its new
spaces. The Plutonium-Beryllium neutron source covered by
reference (a) was moved to room 4173 in building 4/6. Enclosure
(1) is a diagram of the new location.
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